
 
 

Temporary Notice to Mariners 

 

 

NTM 03/2024       26th January 2024 

 

Perth Harbour – Harbour Entrance (AtoN) 

 

Mariners of vessels are advised that the temporary yellow special marker (Fl Y 2s) positioned 

at the harbour entrance, LAT 56°22'48.87" LONG N 003°25'40.33" W, is currently off station.  

 

Mariners are advised to procced with caution when navigating the harbour entrance.  

  

 

Perth Harbour  

24/7 contact – 07979990077 or 07944 508 706 

Harbour@pkc.gov.uk / VHF Ch 09 
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